
From: mamanel40@gmail.com <mamanel40@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2023 1:48 PM 
To: Public Testimony <PublicTestimony@newhavenct.gov> 
Subject: LM-2023-0325  
  
Please be cautious 
This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
________________________________ 
 
It is my opinion as a 3144 member that this is a fair contract.It was presented to all members for a vote 
and majority voted for it.Unfortunately not every is happy with the outcome but it is not 
always  possible to please everyone .I am not able to attend this meeting but wanted to make a 
statement. 
 
CSmith 
Sent from my iPhone 
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